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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Happy 2nd week of Easter holidays! 

Hello to everyone from the team at Kings Worthy. I hope that you are still enjoying this rather unusual Easter 

break and managing to get all those unwanted jobs that you’ve never got around to doing done. My cupboards 

have never looked tidier and I may even do some gardening this weekend (I hate gardening). 

This week the children enjoyed a ‘bring-a-bike’ day on 

Thursday and have been using the grounds to practise 

their riding skills. Once more the rain has stayed away 

so we’ve been able to get outside as much as possible 

to enjoy the weather. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

My thanks, as always, go out to my team who have 

been on duty this week providing the support for 

the children that we have in school.  

Next week we return to our online learning and I have asked 

the teachers to upload the plans for the coming week today 

so that you are able to have a look before Monday morning 

comes around. Please send any photos or updates to the 

admin email account rather than emailing teachers directly.  

As you may have heard, the lockdown will continue so we will provide the weekly learning tasks for you to do 

with the children. There is also always someone in the school office from 8.45am until 3.30pm so if you would 

like to email or call to ask any questions then please feel free to contact us. 
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We spent the afternoon in the Woodland Walk where the 
challenge was to create a boat out of natural materials.  We 
tested and raced the boats down a drainpipe track.  There were 
heats, semi-finals and a final which was won by Ky.  We loved it! 
 
Written by Oliver and Ky. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mrs Gaunt and Mr Ewins have set us several Lego 
challenges which we've enthusiastically done.  They've 
included making a bridge to cross a swamp and a zip wire 
to transport a Lego person more than a metre.  The 
winner's prize each day has been a cup of tea or hot 
chocolate! 
 
Written by Nicole, Sophia and Ellie 

Jamie Dodson 

Headteacher 


